
 

 

A reminder to please keep resident 
room windows closed to allow our air 

conditioning to work effectively. 

 

June 29th we had Triple C Petting Zoo visit the 
home. It was enjoyed by all and we hope to 

have them out again in the future!  

 

 

 

  

 



Renata has been nominated for July’s 

Employee of the month by being a role model 

within the Nursing Dept. She always has the 

resident’s best interests at heart and is an 

exceptional and thorough employee that takes 

pride in her work.  Thank you for everything 

you do!  

 

 

If you would like to nominate someone for 

Employee of the month please tell a member of 

the Leadership team, or email Rachel at 

ramirault@haltonhealthcare.com  

_____________________________________ 

 

Hello Family members, 

 

There will be no meetings for July and August. 

 

Our next Family Council zoom meeting will be a 

hybrid meeting on 

Thursday September 28 from 7:00-7:30pm 

 

We really, really, need more support and 

involvement from other family members in the 

Family Council. 30 min. of your time 1x / month is 

very important. Attendance in the last several 

months have been very inconsistent. For an 

effective council, more people are needed to 

participate. Please come and join us in September! 

Until then, have a great and safe summer! 

 

Neil and Rick 

Co-chairs, Bennett Centre Family Council 

 

 

 

Visit our website at 

www.bennettvillage.ca 
 

A reminder to please 
ensure that all articles of 

clothing are labelled. 
Please see the Ward 

Clerk for a clothing form to 
fill out.  
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